
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Londonderry Conservation Commission 
 

 
 
The January 13, 2015 meeting of the Londonderry Conservation 
Commission has been cancelled. 
 
A special meeting is scheduled for January 6, 2015 (see separate public 
hearing agenda) 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will take place on Tuesday, 
January 27, 2015. 

 


